ANDERSON HIGH SCHOOL CHOIR
HEALTH RELEASE

Students traveling with the choir do so at their own risk while under the supervision of the choir directors and designated personnel.  Safety is always our number one priority and all school rules and district policies will be enforced to promote a safe travel environment.

In order to travel with the choirs on any trips that take students away from the campus, we ask parents to provide us with the following information:

Student Name:  ___________________________________________________________

Parent(s)/Guardian Name:  _________________________________________________

Emergency Contact Person (name):  __________________________________________

				Phone:  _________________________________________

Medical/Allergic Information:  _____________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________

Health Insurance:  Company Name:  ________________________________________

Policy Number:  ____________________  Group Number:  _______________________

Physician’s Name:  __________________________  Phone:  ______________________

I, ________________________________________________  give my permission to the

Anderson High School Choir Directors or designated personnel to seek emergency

medical assistance for my child,  ____________________________, in the event that it

becomes necessary while traveling with the Anderson High School Choir during the

[bookmark: _GoBack]2022-2023 school year.

Parent Signature:  ________________________________  Date:  __________________


Students who do not have medical release forms on file will not be allowed to travel with the organization.  Students who endanger the health or welfare of themselves or others will be sent home immediately at their parent’s expense.
